
Thank you, volunteers! 
It is your support and dedication which allows us to continue to remember and honor 
our Vietnam veterans, active-duty military and all veterans each year.  As we look 
forward to next year, we are thankful for your past service and we look forward to your 
contribution in the coming year so we can continue to honor our missing and fallen 
heroes, and the heroes which returned home.  Please consider dedicating time and 
effort toward our 37th year, so we can keep our tradition of remembrance and honor alive 
and well. 

 

Thank you, attendees! 

 

To all who attended the 36th Annual Illinois Vietnam Veterans Memorial Vigil, we were 
delighted that you joined us in remembering and honoring our Vietnam veterans, active-
duty military and all veterans.  Your attendance and participation in the Vigil ceremonies 
throughout the weekend is invaluable and shows a deep love and support for our past 
and present military heroes.  Thank you so much for joining us!  Whether you are 
returning, or if this was your first time joining us, we invite you and encourage you to 
return next year.  If you are able, attending annually going forward is even better so we 
can continue to re-connect and get to know you better! 


